
SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD OF EXAMINERS MEETING 

 

 The Dean School of Business Dr. Aduda Chairing the special board of examiners meeting 

The School of Business successfully held its special board of examiners meeting on Thursday 

11
th

 September 2014. The meeting was chair chaired by the Dean School of Business Dr. Aduda. 

  

 

Communication from the Chair was as follows: 

 The Classes started on Monday 8
th

 September 2014 and the lecturers should  ensure that 

they attend all the lectures 

 The presentations for MBA and MSc will end on Monday 15
th

 September 2014, 

thereafter the next presentation will be in January 2015. 

 ORSEA Conference will take place on 16
th

 -18
th

 October 2014, all the academic members 

are asked to attend and also present papers. 



The Chairmen of the departments; Dr.Munyoki, Dr.Njihia and Mr.Ondigo gave brief comments 

on the results that are to be released. 

 

  

 

 


